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Summer Greetings  

from the Administrative Board! 

The AD Board met on June 20th. We are prayer-

fully working together to the Lord’s work in our 

church. 

The following is an update on presentations and 

actions taken at the meeting. 

Pastor Fisher led an open discussion of the future 

of First UMC. Members of the board and visitors 

from the congregation presented suggestions and 

concerns. A preparation team made up of Ad 

Board members and members of the congrega-

tion was proposed. The motion was carried. 

As there has been interest in a Mother/Son shoot 

a motion was presented and carried to hold this 

event. 

The Frontier Girls group has requested the use of 

the church to hold their meetings. It was moved to 

allow the use and offer regular faith input for the 

group to live out their stated creed. The motion 

was carried. 

Reports were heard from the treasurer, Steward-

ship and Finance committee, Discipleship Coun-

cil, SPRC, Trustees and Outreach. 

Please continue to pray for God’s guidance in all 

the efforts of First UMC.  

Praying you all have a safe, relaxing, healthy and 

blessed summer. 

Elizabeth Wallace 

Ad Board Chair 

PRAYER MINISTRY  

SCHEDULE 

July 4-10—Wanda Langley & Kim Meyers 

July 11-17—Tom & Eydie Reed 

July 18-24—Paul & Gerri Inama 

July 25-31—Doug & Lynne O’Connell 

August 1– 7—Wanda Langley & Sevenia Reiger 

August 8-14—Ray & Dawn Housel 

August 15-21—Dolores Morgan & Evelyn Jones 

August 22-28—Dwight & Cindy Dros 

Aug. 29- Sept 4—Dot Murphy 

September 5-11—Wanda Langley & Sevenia 

Reiger 

Thank you to our Prayer Warriors! If you would 

like to sign up for a week of prayer, please con-

tact Wanda Langley, our prayer coordinator. 

 

On another note, if many of you may remember 

in March of 2019, we launched another prayer 

ministry where members of our congregation 

are assigned 10 other members of the congre-

gation to pray for on a daily basis. This has 

been quite the undertaking, thank you to all who 

have participated. At the current time, we have a  

few needs for others to step in and pray. If you 

would like to pray for fellow brothers and sisters 

in the congregation and have not been asked to 

do so, please call the church office and we will 

send you a list of folks to pray for. Once again, a 

big thank you to all of you who have prayed and 

are still praying! 
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Thinking 

of You! 

As life has begun to return to normal and the things of the 

world that have been rather uncertain lately are seeming to  

even out, God has still remained faithful to His children. As 

we are beginning to venture out more and more, please re-

member those in our midst that are Shut-In, Homebound or 

recovering with a card, quick note or phone call to let them 

know that they are not forgotten: 

Schuylkill Haven        

Lucille Romberger      Catherine Daubenspeck   

406 May Drive       FL 33733 Schuylkill Center 

     

Carol Shappel 

206 Jefferson Street 

 

Marilyn Koch 

Schuylkill Manor 

Room 119 

  

 Pottsville                                Orwigsburg 

Helen & Stuart Sattizahn                   Carol Wagner 

 York Terrace                                       1000 Seton Drive 

 Room 138                                          Room 507 

                                               

 

                        Lewisburg 

                      Rev. Carl Geary 

                      Buffalo Valley Luthern Village 

Tremont                       Room 257 

John & Anna Mease               189 E. Tressler Blvd. 

113 Washington Street              Lewisburg, PA. 17837 
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SATURDAY NIGHT 
WORSHIP 

PREACHING 
SCHEDULE 

 
July 3—Rev. Portia Kuzanga 

July 10—Dwight Dros 

July 17—Rev. Portia Kuzanga 

July 24—Moffette & Mary 
Tharpe 

July 31—Brian Reading 

August 7– Rev. Luis Centeno 

August 14—Doug Esposito 

Aug. 21 Rev. Portia Kuzanga 

August 28—Doug O’Connell 

 

Open Wedding  

Invitation for the 

Church 

 

Hello church family! Anne and I 
hope you are all well.  So, as 
some of you may know, Anne 
and I will be getting married this 
year.  The ceremony will be 
held here at FUMC on August 
28 at 3:30pm.  We would like to 
extend an open invitation to the 
church family here to attend the 
ceremony only.  Unfortunately, 
we cannot afford to invite every-
one to the reception that fol-
lows. If you are interested in at-
tending, we would love to see 
you here at the ceremony.  God 
bless you all! 

 

 

 

A set of keys have been found 

and turned into the church of-

fice. They would like to find 

their owner. If you have lost a 

set of keys in the past few 

months, please contact the 

church office or Linda Olsen 

and your keys will be returned 

to you.  

SPRC NEWS 

We are happy to announce that 

we are expanding the position of 

the senior high Youth Director, 

Rev. Portia Kuzanga to include a 

young adult ministry advisor posi-

tion. Portia has graciously accept-

ed this position which will in-

crease her hours to 30hrs./week. 

She will include a core group of 

young adults in their 20’s & 30’s 

advising and mentoring them to 

develop this ministry. This will in-

clude outreach and small groups 

to encourage spiritual growth and 

discipleship following our 

church’s Master Discipleship 

plan. We have also included reg-

ular preaching to her duties at ei-

ther Saturday night or Sunday 

worship service. 

If you have any questions about 

this new and exciting venture for 

our church, please talk with 

SPRC or Pastor Chris. 

     Linda Olsen 

     SPRC Chair 
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Pod Casts Now Available 

  

Our church is now has a podcast that will make Pastor Fisher’s sermons available.  Our podcast is 

called, “Igniting Your Faith,” and can be found on many of your favorite podcast sites such as: Spoti-

fy, Apple, Anchor, Breaker, Google Podcasts, Pocket, Radio Public, TuneIn, Pandora, and more. 

Podcasts are a great way to make Pastor’s sermons available to the world.  If you want to listen to a 

sermon you missed, or if you want to review and study his sermons more deeply, they will now be 

available.  You do not need to get a CD.  You can just go to any of the podcast platforms, type in 

“Igniting Your Faith,” and you will find our pastor’s sermons. 

You can listen to Pastor’s sermons and download them for future listening such as when you are 

driving in the car.  Podcasts are great for listening while working around the house or yard. 

As I stated, go to any of the podcast sites and type “Igniting Your Faith” in the search area and you 

should find it.  There will be a picture of our altar window. 

Season One will start with March 7th of this year, but we will quickly upload more sermons to get up 

to date.  Hopefully, we can upload sermons from previous years. 

"Igniting Your Faith" will be available worldwide for everyone to hear and study the sermons and 

grow in God’s love. 
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If you would like to sponsor Altar Flowers, please fill in 

the form below and mail to the church office or call the 

church office to reserve a Sunday. Altar Flowers are still 

$20.00. You may send a check  earmarked in the memo 

line as Altar Flowers. The following dates are still availa-

ble: August 22, September 5 & 12, October 3, 24 & 31; 

November 21 & 28; December 5 

 

 

Name: 

In memory of: 

 

 

In honor of:                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                    

 

If there is a date that has already been spoken for and it is a special date that you 

would like to sponsor flowers, please call the church office. We have the ability to 

have two altar vases placed. 
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RETURN SERVICE  

REQUESTED 

DATED MAIL, PLEASE  

DO NOT DELAY 

 

First United Methodist Church 
“Our Mission is to make disciples of Jesus Christ for the transformation of the world” 

In Person Sunday Service at  9:00 A..M. &Saturday Night at 6:00 P.M. 
11 A.M. Family Worship Experience (FX) worship @  Bubeck Park 

You can also join us online at: www.havenfirstumc.org 
Or like us on Facebook and join us there. 

Our Vision: Welcoming, Empowering, Reaching Out 

Ministers: Everyone of us: 

Pastors and Staff: 

 

Dr. Christopher Fisher                         Senior Pastor 

Rev. Portia Kuzanga                                                          Director of Sr. High Youth 

April Bergen                                  Dir. Of Children’s Discipleship and MS Ministry                                       

JoAnn Daum                                                                  Office Manager 

Marcy Hudock                    Sexton 

Adam Kraft                                                                                                  Treasurer 

Ann Moyer                           Parish Nurse 

Cynthia McClelland                                                             Organist/Music Director 

Brian Reading                                                                           Minister of Visitation 

Julie Saunders                                                                                     Choir Director 

Pamela Setlock                                                                                Church Secretary 

The Circuit Writer 

July / August 2021 


